
SCHOOL NEWS - 24th September 2021

Value of the month: Rules

PTFA

Parents, teachers and friends association.

Meeting on 29th September at 7.30pm in the school

hall. Please come and join us to share ideas about

fundraising and events to support our wonderful

community. We will ask for face coverings to be

worn until you are seated and hand sanitizer on

arrival but do join us.

Toddler group

Postponed until after October half term due to raised

rates of COVID in the area. Please spread the word and

join us soon for fun, tea and chat! Fridays at 9am until

11am in the school hall.

Learners of the week:

Barn Owls: Tilly

Owls: Billy

Kestrels: Leo

Hawks: Hugh

Eagles: Lily K

Well done everyone, you are all amazing!

COVID

Thank you for your understanding this week.

Unfortunately, we have had an outbreak of COVID

and staff have been working very hard to support

the children and keep the school open. Please

remember that if you have been a contact you

should get a PCR test. If you are asymptomatic you

are not required to isolate whilst you await the

result. If you are displaying a symptom of COVID

then you should remain home whilst awaiting the

result. Please stick to social distancing around

school.

Phonics Workshop 30th September 3pm

We would like to invite Reception parents into school to

meet with Mrs Ings and explore how we teach phonics.

We will be sharing ideas and resources in order for you

to be able to support this vital learning at home. Please

come and join us. Your child/ren will be looked after by

school staff until the workshop is over,



Harvest Donations

1,349 adults and children have sought help so far

this year. Donations from Harvest Festival Services

have a huge impact on the ability to offer support –

every packet and tin makes a difference to those

who are vulnerable in our community

Donations greatly appreciated by 4th October.

Governor Vacancy

Are you enthusiastic? Are you passionate about

education? Do you have time to spare? We are looking

for a committed person to join our board of governors

as a parent governor. If you are interested, please

email the school office by 1st October.

Attendance Workshop

Please come and join us for a  question and answer session regarding attendance, our procedures and

obligations on Monday 18th October at 2.30pm. If you cannot attend the workshop and would like to

have an informal chat regarding attendance and our procedures, I am more than happy for you to

get in touch.  Many thanks Mrs Waring

Class: Week beginning: 20th September 2021

Owls 82%

Kestrels 96%

Hawks 90%

Eagles 90%

School target of 96%

Unfortunately, we have had an outbreak of COVID in most classes this week. We are doing all that we can to

keep each other safe. Do not worry about attendance during COVID but do remember that if your child/ren

have been in contact with a positive case you should get a PCR but, as long as they are well, they can be in

school whilst awaiting the result.

Dates for your diary:

28th September: e-safety assembly for parents at 2pm

29th September: PTFA meeting at school 7.30pm

30th September: Phonics workshop for parents

8th October: Harvest Service for all children at church

18th October: Attendance meeting for parents at 2.30pm

Half term: Monday 25th October – Friday 29th October 2021

5th November: Relationships and Sex Education workshop for parents

Half term: Monday 21st February - Friday 25th February 2022

3rd March: World Book Day

Half term: Tuesday 31st May - Friday 3rd June 2022

Inset Days (school closed for staff training)

Monday 1
st

November 2021

Tuesday 4
th

January 2022

Friday 27
th

May 2022

Have a lovely weekend and stay safe.

Mrs Waring and all staff at Hazelbury Bryan Primary School.


